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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
NATIONAL CENTER FOR ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 

WASHINGTON. OC 20480 

Melanie Many, PhD. 
Chair, Children's Health Protection Advisory Committee . -  . 
C/O W E P A  
Office of Environmental Healill Hazard Assessment 
15 15 Clay Street, Mth Floor 
Oakland. CA 94612 

Dear Dr. Maw: 

Thank you for your recent request to publish the Supplemental Guiriunce for Assessing 
Stcrceptibil~~fram Eurly-Lifc Exposure to Carcinogens concurrent to Lhe releaso ofthe revised 
Guidelines for C~i-Cin~g&h Risk Assessment. T am pleased to infom you that, on March 29, 
2005, EPA published both the Guidelines and the Supplemental Guidance. Both documents and 
additional information are available at: pww.coa rrov/csn~emuidelines. 

Through your reviows and comments, the Children's Health Protection Advisory 
Commirtec  hi^$ helpcd to ensure that the Supplmeotal Guidance i s  consistent with the National 
Research Council's 1994 recommendation that: P A  ussess risks to infanls andchilrlrrn 
whenever ir uppears rhar their risk might be p a r e r  rhan rhose of aduh .  We look forward to 
working with in the future as we continue to consider this important issue. 

William P. Wood, PhD. 
Executive Director 
Risk Assessment Forum 




